BLOOMFIELD TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Office of the Superintendent of Schools

JILL FISCHMAN President, Board of Education

SALVATORE GONCALVES Superintendent of Schools

SALVATORE GONCALVES

Superintendent

JOSEPH FLERES

Assistant Superintendent

January 26, 2022

Conclusion of Parental Choice Remote Learning Option

Dear Bloomfield School District Community:

I hope this correspondence finds you and your family in good health. As we continue to monitor the local, state and national COVID-19 trends and collaborate with the local health department, we will be **concluding the** *voluntary parental remote instruction model* **effective Friday, January 28, 2022.** Please note that this change does not affect home instruction or accommodations made in light of a current Individualized Education Plan (IEP). Furthermore, the district will continue to provide remote learning options for pupils subject to quarantine.

It is the expectation that all students return to their respective schools for <u>in-person</u> <u>instruction</u> on Monday, January 31, 2022. We appreciate your support and understanding moving forward as we continue with our school year.

Please remember to continue to check our **COVID-19 Information Page**.

Sincerely,

SALVATORE GONCALVES
Superintendent of Schools